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Hear Me Roar!! 
 
My time is coming to an end and I’m going to be 
sad to see it finish.  I have the month of June 
left to make any visits.  If anyone would like for 
me to come to their club, please advise.  I will 
do my best to make sure that I am there for 
you. 
I will say that this has been an experience like 
no other, and one I will never forget.  I 
appreciate all of you as Lions for the hard work 
that you do as a team.  Without you we would 
not SERVE!   
 
Thank you! 
    

 
 

 
 
Senior Members 
 
Throughout this year I have promoted the youth 
in our district.  I have encouraged clubs to 
reach out to the youth to have then not only 
volunteer but to see how we can help them! 
 
In doing so, I would like to thank all senior 
members who are helping teach the new 
members what Lions are all about.  Without 
working together, the young and old, we will 
not survive.  So, I thank each and every one for 
your years of services.   
 
We must celebrate all the good that you have 
done.  We must encourage you to pass along 
this knowledge and know that we make a 
difference in out communities and around the 
world. 
 
Together we SERVE! 
 

   
 

 
 

“David" L. Hunter 

                                                              District Governor and Hearing and Speech Director, N2 
                                                            902-827-4645 
                                                              2021-2022 
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       Clubs Visited in May 
 

 Milford 
 Sackville 
 New Germany 
 Preston 
 St Margaret’s Bay 
 Truro 

 
 
 

    Hearing for All 
 

I would like to thank all the clubs who have donated 
to my Hearing for All Program.  We have raised 
$5,350 to date and still growing.  Just think we 
can buy 35 new hearing aids to help those in 
need.   
 
I am looking for advice from clubs who are 
interested in this program on how we can move 
forward and education the club members on 
the importance of not only this program but all 
District Programs.   
 
If you have any comments, suggestions or simply want 
to know more, please reach out as I would like to 
hear from you!  This program belongs to all 
Lions! 
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